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The Museum of Modern Art

August 24, 1982
Department of Film

Rinaldo Bianda

.Studi Facs

Via Varenna 45
P.0O. Box 434
CH6600 Locarno
Switzerland

Dear Rinaldo,

Being back in New York iz a hit of z zhock - mountaius of meil
and upcoming shows to complete in a short amount of time. So
now I escape in my mind to your beautiful part of the world,
where I spent such lovely days.

- Thank you for inviting me to participate in the video festival.

It provided a good opportunity to talk with other people inveolved
in the field, and to see new work. I will work on sending you
the bibliography by the end of September.

In the meantime, I wanted to give you to have the

addresses of the artists whose work was shown, so that they can
be paid the $50. These are listed on the enclosed page. When
you have a chance, please send back Edin Velez's videotape to
the Museum.

Edin was delighted with his award. He is working on a new project,
and was 'in the dumps" this week. So this recognition came at the

right moment to cheer him and to bcost his morale.

Before I close I wanted to say that you and your family all did
a wonderful job, handling so many people and so much irnformation.
Your spirit, kindness, and enthusiasm is unique in thisworld today.

With best wishes,
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Barbara J. London

11 West 53 Street, New York, N.Y. 10019, 212-956-6100 Cable: Modernart



